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LULAC NEWS 

COUNCIL 10 MONTHLY NEWSLETTER – January 2015 

www.lulac10.org 

 The Next Membership Meeting is Sunday, 25 January at 2:00 PM 

LULAC OFFICERS 

 
Membership dues Renewal: If you haven't already please take the time to renew your 2015 membership dues.  Please mail to: 
LULAC Council 10 PO BOX 4616 Davenport IA. 52808-4616. Your prompt response is greatly appreciated 
 
LULAC National Convention:  This year’s convention will be held at the Hilton Salt Lake City Center Salt Lake City Utah from 7-11 
July 2015.  Council 10 will be allowed approx. 10 delegates and 10 alternates to attend the main convention.  Please let us Know if 
you might be interested in attending,  
 
Nomination of Officers:   We will be accepting nominations for this year’s officers at the Jan meeting.  If you might be interested 
in becoming and officer please submit you name for nomination.  We will be holding this year’s elections at our Feb meeting  
 
2015 Scholarship Application:  Applications are now available.  Applications will be accepted until 31 March.  Applications will be 
available at the LULAC Scholarship workshop scheduled for Saturday, January 31st at SAU McCarthy Hall from 10:00 – 12:00 p.m. 
(see attached flyer) 
 
Moline Council 5662: The Council elected its 2015 officers.  Two of their focus areas for this year will be the Ford Motor Grant 
Youth Mariachi at Glenview School and this year’s East Moline Fiesta & Parade scheduled for Sept.  Council 5662 will sponsor this 
year’s event.   
 
Council 10’s After the Holiday Mixer:  Thank you for all who attended.  The Mixer allowed for some networking and more 
importantly socializing.  The entertainment was great and thank you again the LULAC Ladies for providing the delicious food. 
 
Upcoming Events: 
 

- Scholarship workshop Saturday, January 31st at SAU McCarty Hall from 10:00 -12:00 p.m. 

- Greater QC Hispanic Chamber of Commerce Gala Saturday, January 31st at the Waterfront Convention Center in 

Bettendorf, IA starting at 5:30 p.m. 

- 2015 Latino Youth Summit on Saturday, February 28th from 9:00 am-3:00 pm at the Quad Cities campus 

 

 

PRESIDENT: Michael Reyes 563-343-4108  reyesmr1@mchsi.com 
VICE PRESIDENT: Matt Casillas 563-381-7807  MathewCasillas@gmail.com 
SECRETARY: Jazmin Newton                            Jazmin_newton@yahoo.com 
TREASURER: Lisa Lopez 563-340-5787  lal@mchsi.com 
PARLIAMENTARIAN Rick Jimenez 563-505-0618  rickyj_24@yahoo.com    
CHAPLAIN: Toni Robertson 563-381-3460  tonirob47@gmail.com 
SGT. OF ARMS: Salvador Lopez 563-326-1762 
VP for YOUTH: Tony Cedillo 563-676-9354  cedillojr.ap@gmail.com 
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More information: www.gqchcc.com/2015Gala 

Registration: www.gqchcc.com/2015GalaRegistration/ 

Silent Auction: www.gqchcc.com/SilentAuction/ 

Business Awards: www.gqchcc.com/GalaAwards/ 
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IMPORTANT EVENT!!!!!!!!! 

 

LULAC Super Bowl Party is planned 

for Sunday, February 1st at the LULAC 

Center, doors open at 4:00 p.m.  We’ll 

have drink specials, raffles, appetizers, 

etc.  Please join us, bring the kids.  Also 

please bring a snack or appetizer to 

share.  Hope to see you and your family 

there.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


